
Hello from Steel Valley Middle school.  Here are the announcements for the week of April 25th.

A letter will be sent to all middle school homes this week regarding the upcoming PSSA
assessments,  please take time to review the letter and its contents.

Sign-ups are still available for 7th and 8th grade students until April 30th for the May 4th
Historically Black Colleges and University Virtual Tour, interested students should see Dr.
Johnson or sign-up in the middle school office interested remote students can send an email to
Dr. Johnson at ajohnson@steelvalleysd.org

There will be a chorus rehearsal on Tuesday, April 27th participating students will be called to
report to the chorus room over the public address system. Remote students will be sent a Zoom
link to participate.

This concludes the weekly announcements. Have a great evening!!
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